
 
 
Honorable Transportation Committee,  
 
If I am understanding the premise behind HB 1444 correctly, the sponsors of the 
bill are 'cherry picking' which Townships will receive recognition and funding and 
a voice, on [Township] roads matters, while others will not! Our elected officials 
must strive to be loyal to ALL constituents, regardless of those constituents who 
don't always agree with how said elected officials are executing their office, and 
for them [elected officials] to be mindful that they work for The People of their 
respective Districts, and not just one or two! I implore you, Transportation 
Committee, do the Right thing and DO NOT PASS HB 1444.    
 
 
Respectfully,  
Ricky B. Schlecht, Kulm, ND, District 28   
 


